
 

 

 

 

 
You are warmly invited to attend 

The UIC Program for Undergraduate Writers 

Fall 16 Open Mic Reading Event 

Sponsored by the  

Office of Undergraduate Studies in English 

Where: The Humanities Institute (Lower level of Stevenson Hall) 

When: Thursday, September 29, 2016 from 4 pm to 6pm 

Why: Here’s an opportunity to hear creative work by UIC undergraduates  

& learn more about studying English, including professional writing! 

All are welcome to attend! Pizza and soft drinks will be served! 

(Those interested in reading should arrive early to sign up) 


